

Alsager Community Church - registered charity 1052554

Alsager Food Bank
5A Lawton Road
Alsager
ST7 2AA
Tel:07743659906
alsagerfoodbank@aol.co.uk
18th November 2024

Dear Excalibur School,

We can't believe we are here again saying a big 'THANK YOU' to you all for the amazing Harvest festival donations you have presented us with. Yet again we have had amazing support from many Churches, Schools and Groups in the area, in what continues to be very difficult time for everyone.

As last year we are unsure of demand over the winter ahead, we are anticipating a very busy winter ahead as the beginning of the year was unprecedented, as people turn on their heating they will once again find that they have to chose whether to heat or eat.

Our 2024 figures are showing that although we have given out

1186 adult food parcels compared to (1188 adult food parcels in 2023)

we have given

1070 children's food parcels compared to (872 children's food parcels in 2023)

to the end of September, showing that there are more families turning to us.

Please continue to remember that we are there for those in need and contact us through our referral system if you need help.

We are so thankful of the donations you have given when more and more people are finding their budgets very stretched and so value help from the community – For the Community by the Community

Thanks for your kindness

FoodBank Co-ordinator

Tracey Abbott